



For those of you new to our school, the St Martin’s 
Fiesta is our bi-annual fair which has had a break given 
the school rebuild. 

But we’re back! This year, post Covid, we’re hoping to 
make this a fantastic community event. 
Planning is in the works and guess what?  

So how can you help? 
 
#1.  Nice and easy!  Please start stockpiling 
your brown paper bags (from Countdown 
online deliveries or the like) so we can have 
the students decorate for us to use. 

#2.  Having a sort out?  Think about putting aside any 
books or quality household items for 
our white elephant sale.  Good used 
clothing will be collected too. 



#3.  Are you someone with an interesting 
hobby or great product to sell?  Consider 
running a stall in our market.  We’re keen 
to support our local businesses and talent. 

#4.  We’re having an art exhibition!  We would 
love to see the artistic talent from our 
community.  Please consider participating in the 

show! 

#5.  Are nachos, curries, burgers or 
BBQ your passion? Or are logistics, 
advertising and marketing your 
thing?  We’d love to have you on 
board. 

So if you’re keen to be involved or lend a hand, 
please contact Jo at fiesta@smartcommunity.org  

Our next planning meetings is in early Term 
3.  Come along to have your say.  All welcome 
— it’s a team effort! 

Fiesta Date: November 21st!
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